NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

ALBUQUERQUE, NEw MEXIco
RePLY TO:

September 27, 1956 520 StMMS BUILDING

ALBUQUERQUE,NEW MEXicO

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emory Arnold

Gentlemen:

In compliance with instructions issued by the New Mexico Commission,
please be advised that Northwest Production Corporation plans to
obtain a packer leakage test on "N' well 7-8, located in the NE/4 NE/4
of Section 8, T 26N, R 4V,

Test of the Mesaverde formation for "N' well 7-8 will be commenced
at 11:00 A.M. Monday, October 1, 1956,

Yours very truly,
NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

T

W. R. ston, Manager
Production Operations—

cc: T. A. Dugan




